From: Pam & Doug Peterson <pamdougpeterson@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 2:57 PM

To: Planning & Development <plandev@countyofdane.com>
Subject: web comment CUP 2582

My wife and | wish to express our Opposition to the expansion of the mineral extraction operation by K and D Stone
near 430 Center Road, Section 28 in the Town of Rutland. Hearing on January 24th. As it is now, we are constantly
aggregated by gravel trucks back and forth past our home all day. They are loud, spill gravel and we certainly don’t
want more years of this. Doug and Pam Peterson, 4028 Old Stone Road, Oregon Wi.

Sent from my iPhone



